

City of Clay P.O. Box 345 Clay, Al 35048-0345

PRE-COUNCIL MINUTES June 9th, 2020

The City Council of the City of Clay, Alabama held a Pre-Council meeting on Tuesday, June 9th, 2020, at 6:00 p.m. at Clay City Hall with Mayor Webster presiding and City Manager Ronnie Dixon serving as recorder.

Mr. Dixon discussed the agenda. Resolution 2020-07 was an abatement on 7153 Cabin Lane and this resolution is to put a lien on the property in the amount of \$8,800.00.

There are bids to be opened during Council for the dredging of Cosby Lake.

The Splash Pad is almost complete and will open when the Pinson and Center Point Splash Pad's open.

New businesses in Clay will be opening soon: O'Reilly Auto Parts, Little Caesar's Pizza and Paul's Hot Dogs.

The Senior Center will open when the Nursing Homes begin to allow visitors along with the Health Departments recommendation.

Respectfully Submitted,

Ronnie Dixon City Manager